
MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 

 

CORPORATE SERVICES BUSINESS UNIT 

 

COMMITTEE CIRCULAR 
 

FOR 
 

 

 
 
 
CC 39 of 2020        2 March 2020 
 
 
POSTPONEMENT NOTICE FOR THE MUNICIPAL PUBLIC ACCOUNTS COMMITTEE 
MEETING- CORPORATE BUSINESS UNIT  
 
 
Due to the State of the Province Address, kindly be advised that the Municipal Public Accounts 
Committee- Corporate Business Unit meeting that was scheduled for Wednesday, 4 March 
2020 has be POSTPONED until further notice.  
 
 
 

Nokulunga Kunene  

………………………………………………  
FOR: GENERAL MANAGER: CORPORATE SERVICES 
2 March 2020 
 
Enquiries: Nokulunga Kunene 
Tel: 033- 392 2774 
Email: Nokulunga.kunene@msunduzi.gov.za  
 
 

MUNICIPAL PUBLIC ACCOUNTS COMMITTEE MEETING -  
 CORPORATE BUSINESS UNIT  

 

mailto:Nokulunga.kunene@msunduzi.gov.za

